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Research Analysis 

 

HB 1907, as introduced, requires portable and medium format battery manufacturers to submit a 

battery stewardship plan to the Oklahoma Department of Environmental Quality by June 1, 2026 

and operate under the plan by January 1, 2027. A manufacturer's batteries are prohibited from 

being sold unless they are in compliance with their plan. The plan must detail the provisions for 

collecting those batteries, among other things.  

 

 

Prepared By: Emily Byrne 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 1907 outlines a battery stewardship plan to be followed by certain battery manufacturers and 

to be administered by the Oklahoma Department of Environmental Quality (DEQ). According to 

DEQ, the agency projects the need to add one FTE at an estimated recurring cost of Ninety-Eight 

Thousand Twenty Dollars and Sixty-Eight Cents ($98,020.68) to fulfill the requirements of this 

measure. 

 

Prepared By: Jay St Clair, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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